Lake of the Woods Democratic Club Newsletter

P.O Box 1351 Locust Grove, VA 22508

December 2023

By Valerie Smallwood Club Chairman



Pay your dues for 2024 at the Holiday Luncheon!

If you are attending the Holiday Luncheon, you can pay your dues for 2024 there by cash or with a check written to the order of LOW Democratic Club for \$35.

If you are not joining us for the Luncheon, Kerry will post a renewal icon so that you can pay by credit card on our website at:

www.LOWDemocrats.org

Due to the Holiday Luncheon on Friday, December 1st, there will be no regular club meeting in December.

Feed My Sheep asks for our help

The Food Pantry in Gordonsville known as Feed My Sheep a 501(c)3 nonprofit, is asking for our help again. If you are attending the Holiday Luncheon, please consider donating either food or money. Last year the donations our club made a big difference. Checks can be written to Feed My Sheep.

Food needed includes:
Canned stews
Spaghetti
cereal
canned vegetables
cake mix
pancake mix
mayonnaise

New Slate of Club Officers for 2024 to be voted on

The slate of new officers will be presented and voted on at the Holiday Luncheon.
Nominations include:
Co-Chairs & Programs -- Karen Newman and Melanie Ringer Secretary -- Lynne Meyers Treasurer -- Ellen Wilson Publicity -- Kerry Sipe Membership -- Aino Leedom and Sharon Campione Special Events -- Teri Vickery and Jeanne Allen

Nominations from the floor are also welcomed.

